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Welcome to Sixth Grade! We know that you are having an exciting summer and hope that you are enjoying every 

moment. The Teachers at Fugman are looking forward to having you in Sixth Grade!   

 

Should you wish to help support all of the activities we have planned for this year, you can voluntarily donate 

supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year.  

 

Recommended individual student supplies: 

 

● 2” (Can be 3”) clear cover binder with pocket 

● 5 subject dividers: Math, Reading, Language, Science, Social Studies 

● 1 –white lined paper, spiral college ruled bound notebooks. 

● 4 packs of white, lined binder paper, college ruled, stored in the classroom 

● 2-3 highlighters (any colors) 

● 3” x 3” Post-it-Notes 

● Colored Pencils (2, 12 packs) 

● Colors of the World Colored Pencils (optional) 

● Markers 

● Crayons (24 pack or larger) 

● Sharpie markers, multi-colored pack (to be kept in the classroom) 

● Black Sharpies (to be kept in the classroom) 

● Black Sharpie-extra fine tip (to be kept in the classroom) 

● Sharpened pencils (Ticonderoga preferred) – mechanical pencils are optional with 0.7 lead 

● Boxes of Kleenex-we use a lot 

● Ballpoint pens ( blue or black pens) 

● Black, Dry Erase Markers and eraser 

● Glue Sticks (to be kept in classroom) 

● Disinfecting Wipes (to be kept in classroom) 

● Hand soap (to be kept in classroom) 

 

 

Should you prefer to make a monetary donation, you can make a donation to the Fugman parent club designating 

your gift be used for 6th Grade classroom supplies.  

 

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child with 

additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to contact us.   

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

6th Grade Teachers 


